
 
Oct 16, 2012 
 
Jeanine Townsend 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 
 
Dear Townsend, 
 
Please develop a strong, enforceable Industrial Stormwater Permit that helps ensure that 
California waterways are safe for swimming, drinking and fishing. 
 
It is the right thing to do, and you know it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. John Fortier 
713 S Broadway 
Redondo Beach, CA 90277-4602 

 

Public Comment
Industrial General Permit
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